
K-12 public education is broken in Washington. The Seattle Times’ 2016 Greater Good 

Campaign is a public service effort to prioritize state funding for education. Reliance on 

local levies to fund basic education has resulted in drastic inequity across the state in 

teacher salaries, school supplies, programming, and ultimately, student success. Some 

districts don’t have a single levy, while others have up to 38 percent in additional funding. 

We must level the playing field for Washington’s kids in all 295 districts across the state. 

Join us in taking action, for the greater good.

seattletimes.com/greatergood

A PUBLIC SERVICE OF THE SEATTLE TIMES

A BETTER WASHINGTON STARTS WITH BETTER EDUC ATION.

IF PUBLIC EDUCATION WERE FULLY 
FUNDED IN WASHINGTON …

My son would not have 60 kids in his PE class.”

I wouldn’t be paying $5,680 for my twins to go to 
public kindergarten.”*

We wouldn’t have to decide between eliminating wood shop or the 
International Baccalaureate program at our school.”

*“How would more or less money in your school affect you?” The Seattle Times, March 9, 2016.


